
 

 
From:
Sent: 18 November 2022 08:23
To: Wendy Strangeway <w.strangeway@northyorkmoors.org.uk>
Subject: RE: NYM/2022/0653 - Manor Farm, Beacon Way, Sneaton
 
Morning Wendy
 
Just to confirm that the payment has been made by me and that we wish for the application to
proceed. I have made it under ref: NYM/2022/0498.
 



Can I just check if there has been some confusion with reference numbers – the original number I
have is NYM/2022/0498 and not NYM/2022/0653.
 
In relation to two of those issues it is confirmed:
 

The shed will be for mixed livestock, horses, sheep, goats and chickens.
In relation to CO2 you will see that the 10% requirement is largely met by solar panels on
the majority of the shed roof.

 
I will endeavour to deal with the trees issues in my next email.
 
Hopefully the above is sufficient to validate the application.
 
Kind regards
 
Cheryl
 
Cheryl Ward Planning
MSc ICN MRTPI (Chartered Member)
 

 

 
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to
whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please contact info@cherylwardplanning.co.uk
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